
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lake Ann Elementary 
April 2019 Newsletter – www.benzie.k12.mi.us 

 
Michigan Department of Education Reward School “Beating The Odds” 

 

APRIL CALENDAR 
Mon. April 1  School Resumes 
Wed. April 3  PRIDE Assembly @  
Fri. April 5  End of 3rd Marking Period 

Popcorn Friday 
Mon. April 8  School Board Mtg. 7pm 
Tues. April 9  Hearing Retest 
Thurs. April 11  PTA Mtg. 4:30 LA library 
Fri. April 12   Popcorn Friday 
   Movie night 
Tues. April 16 2019 / 2020 Kindergarten 

Parent Information Meeting 
6:00pm- Library  

Fri. April 19  Good Friday 
NO SCHOOL  

Mon. April 22  FULL DAY OF SCHOOL 
Tues. April 23  LA Kindergarten Round Up 
Fri. April 26  DISMISSAL 11:50 
Tues. April 30   Character Café 9:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please 

send in 

 box tops!!! 
 

TIME FOR: 
 

KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP 
 

Any parent who has a child that  
will be five years old by  

September 1st is eligible.  
Please pass the word to your 

friends and family. 
 

*Age Waivers available* 
 

Important Dates for Your Calendar: 
 

Parent Information Night 
Tuesday, April 16th   

6:00pm – Lake Ann Library 
 

Kindergarten Round-Up 
Tuesday, April 23th     

 

 

Please call the school office 
at 275-7730 to schedule 
your child’s appointment. 

 

Character Café: 
 

MARCH - Trustworthy 
 

Mr. Hood – Wyatt Heiler 
 

Ms. Nowak – Kellan Wooden     
 

Ms. Dodge – Avyrie Ottenbacher 
 

Mrs. Roper – Evelyn Roeder    
  

Mrs. Wing – Zeke Sharp    
 

Ms. Pfeuffer – Leeland Kuhlen  
 

Mr. Milne – Shawn Monteith 
 

Mrs. Lyons – Bryson Popour    
 

Mrs. Pettengill – Corey Lindsey 
 

Mrs. Vanderlinde – Kyle Vincent 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes from the Music Room 

Spring is here, and so is the annual Spring Elementary Music  
Program.  Students in grades third through fifth will be performing  
Favorite Songs on Thursday, May 9th at 7:00  
in the High School Auditorium.   
 

Kindergarten through second grade will also be performing a Spring Music Program 
 – Puzzle Puppy that will take place on Thursday, May 2rd  at 7:00pm in the High School Auditorium. 
 
Students should report to the Auditorium no later than 6:45pm on the evening of the concert.  Students were 
assigned parts this week and were given a letter describing what they should wear.  We hope to see all of 
you there. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

  Congratulations to our positive behavior winners.  Students were recognized for being   
  Safe, Respectful, and Responsible.  For their reward they received a ‘Caught Being Good’ 
  magnet. 

 
February winners were: 
  Konner Kochis, Audryn Weber, Christopher Ferguson, Shawn Monteith, Cody Mancour, Jack 
Genovese,  Amara Cambric, MacKenzie Johnson,  Abigail Baker, Georgia Novak,  Robert McKaskle, 
Hanesis Bell, Kristina Bott, Cher’rie Brown, Patrick Milne, Alex Beardslee, Evelyn Roeder, Jacob 
Bumgardner                                               

 
 
 

 
 
 
Congratulations to Alayna Ottenbacher, 3rd grade student from Ms. Pfeuffer’s class. Students 
created and voted on their favorite bookmark during our reading month activities. Each student 
received a copy of the winning bookmark to celebrate literacy. Way to go, Alayna! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


